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SUBJECT: 

Los Angeles County Substance Use Disorder 
Contracted Treatment Providers 

Wesley L. Ford, M.A., M.P.H., Division Director 
�

Substance Abuse Prevention and Control 

COUNTY OF RESIDENCE MODEL 

The Department of Public Health, Substance Abuse Prevention and Control's (SAPC) substance 
use disorder (SUD) treatment benefit package is available at no-cost to Medi-Cal, My Health LA, 
and other County-funded program (e.g., AB 109) participants who reside in Los Angeles County. 
This benefit was effective July 1, 2017 (Bulletin 17-01) for all levels of care except Opioid 
Treatment Programs ( OTP) who may enroll non-County residents through March 31, 2018 
provided individuals are transferred to their County ofresidence on or before June 30, 2018 for 
continued services. 

COUNTY OF RESIDENCE / RESPONSIBILITY 

The Los Angeles County specialty SUD benefit package follows a County of residence model of 
service delivery which means only individuals with established residency, and who meet 
eligibility requirements, can receive these publicly funded services. SAPC network providers that 
render SUD services to individuals who reside outside of Los Angeles County will not be 
reimbursed for services delivered on or after July 1, 2017, except for: (1) OTP services/patients; 
and (2) Medi-Cal transfers as described herein. Network providers who intend to deliver services 
to non-County residents need to contract with the County where those beneficiaries reside to be 
reimbursed. 
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